
From: Peter Jones
To: "enquiries@tccpp.co.uk"
Subject: Consultation for works at Wilton Site for Sembcorp Utilities (UK)

REF: EN0100832
 
Dear Sir / Madam
 
We are in receipt of your consultation request for development proposed at the Wilton
International Site, Teesside for Sembcorp Utilities Limited for a Combined Cycle Power Plant.
 
Given the location and form of plant proposed and the distance of the site from the Hambleton
District Council boundary, Hambleton District Council has no comments to make on the
proposals at this time.
 
I trust that this clarifies the position with regard to this matter. However, if you have any
questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Peter Jones
Development Manager (North)

mailto:Peter.Jones@hambleton.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@tccpp.co.uk

